
The Companies Act, 2013, as a part of 

Green Initiative, allows companies to go 

for paperless compliances by sending 

Notice, Annual Report and other related 

documents by e-mail to its Shareholders. 

Many of the Shareholders have registered 

their e-mail address and we thank them 

for the same. Shareholders, who have not 

registered their e-mail address so far, may, 

as a support to this initiative, register their 

e-mail address by sending an e-mail to 

‘bank.info@idfcbank.com’ quoting their 

Name, Folio No. / DP ID / Client ID and 

e-mail address to be registered with us 

for enabling us to send documents in 

electronic form.

Also, registering your e-mail address with 

us will ensure that we directly connect with 

you and no important communication from 

our side is missed by you as a Shareholder 

of the Bank.

SAVE PAPER,
SAVE TREES,

SAVE THE EARTH.
300,000+ Shareholders have 

already asked for a paperless 

annual report. Join them and save 

paper. Just drop us an e-mail.


